
 

 

August 6, 2018 

 

 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION AND REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

TINTIC SCHOOL DISTRICT PROPANE PURCHASE 
 

The Tintic School District is requesting sealed bids for the supply of propane for the period of September 

1, 2018 to July 31, 2019. Delivery of propane will be made to the following locations: 

 

Tintic High School - 525 East Main Street, Eureka, Utah 84628  

Tintic School District - 545 East Main Street, Eureka, Utah 84628  

Eureka Elementary - 55 East Main Street Eureka, Utah  

 

All deliveries should be invoiced to Tintic School District, P.O. Box 210, Eureka, Utah, 84628 and will be 

paid on a monthly basis. Total gallons to be purchased are approximately 40,000 gallons. 

 

Proposal Information 
Before submitting a proposal, each bidder shall fully inform him/herself as to all existing conditions and 

limitations, and shall include in the proposal the cost of all items included in the contract. Failure to do so 

will not relieve a successful bidder of his/her obligations to furnish all materials and labor necessary to 

carry out the provisions of the contract. 

 

Proposals shall be received on or before 12:00 p.m. MST, Monday, August 27, 2018. Late proposals will 

be returned unopened. Please submit bids to: 

  Tintic School District 

  P.O. Box 210 

  545 East Main Street 

  Eureka, Utah 84628 

  Phone: 435-433-6363 

  Fax: 435-433-6643 

  Email: bunderwood@tintic.org 

 

Questions regarding the purchase or the bidding process should be directed to Brian Underwood, 

Maintenance Director, at 435-433-6366. 

 

Tintic School District reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, or to waive any formality to 

technicality in any proposal, in the best interests of the Tintic School District. 
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